
The Honorable Pia Kauma
President, OSCE Parliamentary Assembly
Tordenskjoldsgade, 1
1055 Copenhagen, Denmark

Andorra la Vella, 10 April 2024

Dear Madam President,

Dear Members of the Bureau of the OSCE PA,

I am writing with reference to the letter received last 11 th March to communicate the

availability of Mr. Roberto Montella to be considered for renewal of his mandate as

Secretary General of the OSCE Parliamentary Assembly. 

We  consider  that  Roberto  Montella,  as  Secretary  General,  has  carried  out  his

responsibilities with excellent diligence and expertise. 

We especially appreciate the sensitivity and attention of Secretary General Roberto

Montella towards small States like Andorra. He has always kept in mind our voice

and specific concerns during his mandate. 

Our delegation also appreciates his support and commitment during the organization

of the Autumn Session in Andorra in 2017 and we would like to manifest that it would

be a pleasure for us to cooperate again in the organization of the OSCE PA Autumn

Meeting that we have offered to host in Andorra in 2026. 

In the face of the good development of his task, I would like to express the support of

the  Andorran  delegation  for  the  re-election  of  Roberto  Montella  as  Secretary

General. 

Yours faithfully,

Meritxell López Guitart 

Offentligt
OSCE Alm.del - Bilag 12

OSCEs Parlamentariske Forsamling 2023-24



Delegació andorrana a l’Assemblea Parlamentària
de l’OSCE

Head of the Andorran Delegation to the OSCE PA 
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